
American Sign Language and Deaf 
Culture Immersion Community

Why should I choose to live in a Language Residential Learning Community 
(RLC)?
Students participating in Language Immersion Communities get to take part in 
multiple opportunities to learn, live, and grow within a specific language and 
culture. Within common spaces only the specific language will be used to allow 
students to fully immerse themselves in the language and culture outside of the 
classroom.

What is the American Sign Language and Deaf Culture Community?
The Department of Students of Middle Grades, Secondary, Reading, and Deaf 
Education in collaboration with Housing and Residence Life and the American Sign 
Language (ASL) club, has shaped an opportunity for students who are deaf, 
hearing, and hard-of-hearing to live together in a community where they can use 
and practice American Sign Language in daily living. 
Located in Hopper Hall, this community 




